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Ecclesiastes 3:1 (MEV)
To everything there is a season, a time for every purpose under heaven.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank all staff,
parents, students and other community members of
Immanuel over the last 15 years. It has been a time of
challenge, opportunity and amazing blessings. My life has
been all the richer through knowing each of you and | pray
that in some small way my contribution to the community
has been of value.

Throughout the Christmas Season and New Year, may God
grant each of you a special measure of His boundless
grace, love and peace.

Romans 15:13 (NIV)
May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that
you may overflow with hope by the power of the
Holy Spirit.

Best wishes also to Michelle Hodges and
Janice McPhail for their time at Immanuel.
God’s blessings to you both.
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THANKS TO ALL OUR PARENTS
AND VOLUNTEERS WHO HAVE
SUPPORTED OUR SCHOOL
THROUGHOUT 2015
(in whatever capacity)

We really appreciate your help!
Thanks to:

Darren and Larissa Schwarz from
Subway for assisting with Subway
lunches.

P&F Group for coordinating various
fundraising events throughout the
year.

Carers Group for their support and
care to our families during the year
and for helping with the Xmas Stall.

School Council Committee
members for their support and
guidance to our school.

Traffic Monitor volunteers (parents
and students) who have helped on
the morning or afternoon roster.

The Gardening team of parent
volunteers.

Library Volunteers for their help with
covering new books

Those who help in classrooms with
reading, cooking, creative play,
excursions & general offers of help.

Kath and Alan Modra for baking
honey biscuits for every student and
staff member.

The 2015 Student Leaders for their
contribution during the year.

Thank you to Tony Piccolo and his
office staff for supporting our school
during 2015. His 2015 Christmas
Card was designed using artwork of
students from Immanuel. Please
take a look at his window display of
artwork by Immanuel students.

GRADUATING CLASS OF 2015
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GOOD BYE MRS D
God's Blessings & Best Wishes,
We will miss you!

Immanuel Lutheran School
Gawler
staff, students & community

Sue De Biasi
Principal 2001 to 2013







